
                 

Altar Servers– Theresa Irvin 
A great opportunity for 4th graders and above to serve at the 
Celebration of the Eucharist.  High school, college and adult 
parishioners are especially encouraged to serve. 
 
Birthright-This could be you 
Helps any girl or woman regardless of age, race, creed, marital 
or economic status, who feels distressed by a pregnancy,      
allowing her to ask questions and explore her options without 
pressure and without being judged. 
 
Blessed Mother Rosary Guild- 
Minerva Baca & Cecelia Horner 
The Guild handcrafts rosaries for free distribution to              
various ministries world-wide in order to promote Our           
Lady’s cause for devotion to her son, Jesus Christ, and world 
peace. Meetings held on the 2nd Sunday of the month                 
September through May. 
 
Choir-Mark Adrian 
Opportunities are for adults and children to lead the people in 
joyful worship by singing and playing musical instruments. 
 
Coffee and Donuts-Kathryn Reed  
Facilitate fellowship by helping to serve coffee and donuts 
after the 7:30 AM and 10 AM Masses on the First Sunday of 
the month.    
 
Extraordinary Ministers of the Holy Eucharist and 
Lectors-Parish Office 
As extraordinary ministers of the Holy Eucharist you can        
distribute Holy Communion during Mass. As a Lector, you  
can proclaim the Word of God, General Intercessions and      
announcements. Training will be provided. 
 
Greeters-Pat Abbott 
Cheerfully welcome people to the Celebration of the                 
Eucharist and make visitors feel at home in our parish. 
 
Grotto Keepers-Pat Abbott 
Meets monthly for landscaping maintenance in the grotto   
areas. 
 
Holy Name Society-Joseph Tapia 
The Society’s purpose is to gives public devotion and honor to 
the Holy Name of Jesus, and provide for the spiritual growth 
and enrichment of the men of the parish 18 years of age and 
older.  A Corporate Mass is held at 10 AM the third Sunday of 
each month and a meeting follows.   
 

Legion of Mary-  Mary Ann Lopez 
This is an international organization ministering to the    
spiritual needs of the parish community. They meet on 
Wednesday evenings in Fatima-Gallagher Hall from               
6:30 PM to 7:30 PM.   
 
Ministry of Care/Outreach-  Kathryn Guimaraes 
The home-bound Extraordinary Ministers of Holy                 
Communion bring the Body of Christ to parishioners who 
cannot attend the Celebration of the Eucharist. Training will 
be provided.    
 
Parish Council  -   
President:  Carlos Pacheco:  
Vice-President:  Bruce Fradette;  Secretary:  Joann Lucero;  
Members: Janie Armijo, Minerva Baca, Cecelia Horner, 
Samantha Martinez, Rebecca Navarrete, Richard Royman,  
Bailey Grundhoffer.  Meetings are held the first Tuesday of 
the month at 6:30 PM via Zoom. 
 
School Consultative Council (SCC)-Melinda Mader 
School Consultative Council Members help to safeguard the 
future of the school.  We particularly need council members 
who have experience in in marketing, technology and grant 
writing.  
  
St. Vincent de Paul– Margaret Trace 
Members grow spiritually through service to people in need 
and are dedicated to helping with food, utilities and rent 
assistance. 
 
Ushers-Parish Office 
Offer support to people by assisting in seating, taking up 
offerings, distributing the bulletins and other duties. 
 
Women’s Guild-Regina Joyner 
Open to all women of the  parish. Our purpose is to                   
coordinate and offer service to the parish community and to 
encourage spirituality, friendship and support to its                   
members. Our corporate Mass is usually held on the second 
Sunday of the month followed by a short meeting.  No 
meetings May—August and sometimes throughout the year. 
Check the bulletin to make sure there is a meeting. 
 

Each one of us has been given a unique set of gifts which are integral for the Church to fulfill its purpose here on earth.               

Participating in a church ministry at Our Lady of Fatima is a great way to share your talents, make a positive impact in the 

church community and develop closer relationships with the members of your parish.  If you are interested in working with others 

to bring Christ’s light to the world, call  the parish office at (505)265-5868 to volunteer for one of our ministries .  


